Dear Alex and Gina,
Happy Holidays!
It’s been a happy and wonderful years that we have shared together. This Christmas There is nothing more I can wish for the two of you but your success in your chosen careers.
Christmas is said to be a time for sharing and joy and a season of love. And to make true on that notion, I would like to share to you my love and sincerity as a friend. I have been blessed to have you guys in my side particularly on my down and worst moment in life. You have shown me the right path and you have given me the right advises. Because of that I swear to treasure our friendships.
It is amazing how time passed and its Christmas again. Once more, I wish you a warmest Christmas and a meaningful celebration of the time of birth of our Lord, Jesus Christ.
Your friend,
Sarah

